From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 12/10/2023 6:52:43 AM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED Onli e Submi ion
12/10/2023

MRS Kelly Bilton
30A Cooyong RD
Terrey Hills NSW 2084

RE: DA2023/1224 62 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084

| am concerned with the truck entry/exit via Myoora Road, with the school directly across the

road and commonly used bus stops on both sides of the road. There is no safe crossing here
as it is between the school and bus stop, and having trucks arriving and leaving will create a

danger to pedestrians, especially during school zone times. Other than this issue, | am really
excited for the redevelopment of Flower Power, and hope this can be resolved





